
'No proposal to set-up 7th Central Pay Commission for 
Central Govt Employees at present' - says Minister 

 
Minister of State for Finance Shri.Namo Narain Meena said in the Lok 
Sabha in a written reply to a question that "at present no proposal to 
constitute the 7th Central Pay Commission is under consideration of the 
Government". 
 
 
"There have been some demands received for setting up of the 7th 
Central Pay Commission. 
 
In the past, there has generally been a gap of a minimum 10 years 
between two successive Pay Commissions.  
 
The recommendations of the previous Central Pay Commission, viz., 6th 
Central Pay Commission were given effect to from 1.1.2006.  
 
Therefore, at present there is no proposal to constitute the 7th Central Pay 
Commission under consideration of the Government". 
 


